Docket ho. 50-34]

The Detroit Edison Company
ATIN: W, S. Orser
Senior Vice President
Nuclear Generation
6400 North Dixie Highway
Newport, MI 48166

Dear Mr, Orser:

This refers to the NRC's Systematic Assessment of Licensee Per iormance (SALP) 13
Report for the Fermi 2 Nuclear Plant, our meeting of October 7, 1992, which
discussed the contents of the report, and your written comments dated
October 5, 1992, relative to the report,

Based on our discussions during the meetirq and our review and evaluation of your
letter of response, no changes to the initial SALP Report are necessary. As
such, the initial SALP Report dated September 3, 1992 is considered to be the
final SALP Report.

In accordance with Section 2.790 of the NRC's "Rules of Practice," Part 2,
Title 10, Code of Federal Regulations, a copy of this letter with the referenced
enclosures, will be placed in the NRC's Public Document Room.

No reply to this letter is required; however, should you have questions regarding
the Final SALP Report, please let us know and we will be pleased to discuss them
with you.

Sincerely,

A. Bert Davis
Regional Administrator

Enclosures:

1. Final SALP 13 Report
Nc. 50-341/92001
(Meeting Summary)

2. Licensee Response Ltr,

dtd October 5, 1992

See Attached D1str1butlon :
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Docket No. 50-341

The Detroit Edison Company
ATIN: W. S. Orser
Senior Vice President
Nuclear Generation
6400 North Dixie Highway
Newport, Ml 48166

Dear Mr. Orser:

This refers to the NRC's Systematic Assessment of Licensee Performance (SALP) 13
Report for the Fermi 2 Nuclear Plant, our meeting of October 7, 1992, which
discussed the contents of the report, and your written comments dated
October §, 1992, relative to the report.

Based on our discussions during the meeting and our review and evaluation of your
letter of r -oonse, no changes to the initial SALP Report are necessary. As
such, the initial SALP Report dated September 3, 1992 is considered to be the
final SALP Report.

In accordance with Section 2.790 of the NRC's “Rules of Practice," Pari 2,
Title 10, Code of Federal Regulations, a copy of this letter with the referenced
enclosures, will be placed in the NRC's Public Document Room.

No reply to this letier is required; however, should you have questions regarding
the Final SALP Report, please let us know and we will be pleased to discuss them
with you.

Sincerely,

b BB Ao

A. Bert Davis
Regional Administrator

Enciosures:

I. Final SALP 13 Report
No. 50-341/%2001
(Meeting Summary)

2. Licensee Response Ltr,

dtd October &5, 1992

See Attached Distribution







